From: Mr. Michael J. Fetherman and Dr. Sumit Bangia

Date: Wednesday, August 25, 2021

Re: Revised Safe Schools Reopening Plan

Dear Mountain Lakes School Community,

In an effort to keep you informed about our plans to reopen the school district for the 2021-22 school year, please see the Revised Safe Reopening of Schools Plan. Updates to the plan are highlighted in yellow.

We would like to thank you for all of your input and support over the past couple of months with developing this plan. We have engaged in numerous discussions with parents, staff, students, law enforcement, and health care professionals and recognize that the contents of this plan is subject to on-going modification and debate. We are trying to do the best we can to open our schools safely for full-day instruction, providing access to a school environment that our children need and deserve. Our decisions will continue to be guided by the CDC and NJDOH; additional public comment on the plan is welcome at our September 9th BOE meeting.

In the meantime, please feel free to contact us with any questions or concerns. Best wishes for a healthy and safe start to the upcoming school year.

Sincerely,

Mr. Michael J. Fetherman

Dr. Sumit Bangia

Superintendent of Schools Schools

Assistant Superintendent of